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INTERNAL MEDICINE - PATIENT SPECIFIC REPORT AVAILABILITY  
 
Bulk Billing Transition to Patient Specific Report Availability for Internal Medicine DHA 1-8 & IWK  
 
Historically bulk billing reports have been available to support Internal Medicine bulk billing submission to MSI.  As a 
result of the Bulk Billing Transition Project HITS NS has created reports to support patient specific claims submission to 
MSI.  These reports will be accessible in the same system that historically provided the bulk billing reports with no user 
access change required.  Should you require access to these new reports please follow the user access process at the 
district level. 
 
Internal Medicine outside of QEII within CDHA: 
 
The reports to support patient specific claims submission to MSI can be created from the database search tool within 
NSES MUSE.  The report does not contain the hospital admit date as this is not available in NSES MUSE; however, this 
information is available within other hospital information systems. 
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